
Looking and talking about family 
photos.

Looking in the mirror and 
talking about their appearance.

Spending time with family and 
friends.

Talking about the country they 
originate from.

Children will be visiting the 
sensory garden within the 
school.

Children will also have an 
opportunity to visit the 
local Church.

We will be having a 
stunning start where 
children will be exploring 
the story ‘The Three 
Little Pigs’ and they will 
have a chance to relate 
the book to their own 
homes and real-life 
experiences.

Materials
Strong
Safe
Brave
Resilience
Family

We will end the term with a 
‘Fantastic Finish’ to celebrate 
the topic and the children’s 
achievements on Friday 13 
December 2024.Children will 
come in dressed up with a 
costume of their personal 
preference to celebrate 
diversity.

In Reception we will be asking children to 
share a lot about themselves and their 
families which will help them increase 
their listening and speaking skills.

We would also like children to explore and 
express their feelings and consider the 
feelings of others

Stunning Start Vocabulary

Fantastic Finish

Marvellous Middle

Trips/Visitors

Suggested Home 
Learning g


